
 
 
 

Dear VBS Families: 

 

IPC Vacation Bible School looks different this year! Until we can be back together at 

IPC, join us in learning about and celebrating God’s love AT HOME all summer long! 

Our theme this year is Knights of North Castle and you can pick up a VBS At-Home 

Bag, which includes t-shirts for children (while supplies last), a VBS music CD, and two 

crafts – the create-your-own Knight Mask and a Bible verse beaded keychain. 

 

Each week, starting this Sunday June 7, your family will be able to watch a different 

Bible Story as told by IPC Clergy, posted on our YouTube channel IPC Birmingham.  If 

you would like to receive our weekly Family email with new craft activities and snack 

ideas, sign up here. 

 

We will miss not being all together this year, but we hope that this VBS At-Home Bag 

will be fun for your family as you spend time together and learn more about the 

strength of our Lord!   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to be in touch! 

 

Stacy Pulliam (spulliam@ipc-usa.org) IPC Children’s Ministries 

Susan Murphy (smevans1@gmail.com 270-792-5650), IPC VBS Chair 

Caroline Benefield (caroline.hughes22@gmail.com 205-269-5056), Co-Chair 

 

Be strong in the Lord and in the strength of his power. 
Ephesians 6:10 


